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Dear Customer
								
Important Information – Essential Gas Maintenance Work

Northern Gas Networks is responsible for distributing gas to homes and businesses across the north of England.

A road closure will be in place on 07/07/2022 for the duration of 4 weeks. Please see the attached plans. While this section is in progress parking restrictions and a diversion route will be in place. 

The nature of our works will inevitably cause some traffic disruption. We will, of course, try to keep this to a minimum. We are sorry for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation.

It is important that you pay attention to all safety and road signs and use any alternative walkways we set up. They are there to protect you and other road users. We protect any holes we dig with safety barriers. If you ever feel an area is not safe, report it to our workmen immediately.

Your gas supply may be affected at some point during these works and our engineers will need access to your property, please check their identity. All our staff carry identity cards.  If in doubt, contact us on 01915 116 918 to verify callers.

For any further questions or concerns please contact our Customer Care team on 
0800 040 7766 or email on customercare@northerngas.co.uk.

Yours faithfully,

Customer Care Team
Tel: 0800 040 7766	E-mail: customercare@northerngas.co.uk.

